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las which he readily accepted. It 
was during this year he met his1 
future wife, Peggy Zinsser, of 
Hastings.

After Hackley, Mr. Douglas at­
tended Amherst prior to the war 
years. He played a conspicuous 
part in the great struggle for he 
was cited by General Pershing and 
decorated by the Belgian govern­
ment.

His renown as a political figure 
has been very great. In 1932 he 
was elected representative to Con­
gress from Arizona. The follow­
ing year President Roosevelt named 
Douglas director of the federal 
budget for two years. Formerly 
a New Deal sympathizer he became 
such a severe antagonist of the 
present administration’s policies 
that he was suggested for vice-pres- 
dential nomination of the Republi­
can party in 1936 but declined.

He is at present vice president 
of the American Cyanamid Cor­
poration and also a member of the 
board of directors. He will give 
up this position when on January 
1 he will succeed Dr. Arthur Mor­
gan as principal and vice-chancel­
lor of McGill University.

Lewis Douglas’ appointment has 
been universally hailed and it is 
with positive assurance that the 
Dial predicts a prosperous and 
distinguished career for Dr. Doug­
las at the Western Hemisphere’s 
greatest medical college.


